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Public Utilities Commission, 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Please accept this comment on Liberty's request for additional gas capacity contracts for NH 

customers via DG 21-008.  

As a NH ratepayer, I am concerned with Liberty Utilities request for more fracked methane 

gas contracts in this state. When the Granite Bridge pipeline project was stopped before 

Liberty began building, it sent a message that Granite Staters do not want to see more 

methane gas expansion in our state when we need to be seeing more efforts in renewable 

energy expansion, weatherization, and energy efficiency. If Liberty Utilities wants to claim 

they are responsive to the climate crisis, their efforts should not be focused on bringing in 

more fossil fuels. Please consider rejecting Liberty's request to expand gas contracts in the 

state.  

Thank you. 

Meg Newman  

4drmeg@gmail.com  

337 Mount Support Road, Unit 701,  

Lebanon, New Hampshire 03766 

 

  

 


